Aileen McGarry

From: ash brown

Sent: 26 October 2021 17:14

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Ref LA0/2016/1267/RM

I would like to lend my support for the objections lodged by Friend of Roe valley for the above planning
application. | think they make a fair point. We should try to sustain the green areas in the town, where
possible. We should have a gap between the country park lane and the new housing development. |
although | am eager to see more housing in Limavady | am also keen to retain the limited green areas we
have at present.

Kind Regards,
Clir Ashleen Schenning



